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Good morning, Lions!  Please stand and join me for the Pledge of Allegiance.

Attention all track athletes!  Please come join us on Monday after school to assist with putting away the high jump and pole vault pits.  This is also a great opportunity to sign the parent volunteer Thank You cards and return your uniform.  Popsicles are provided for all who help!

If you are interested in playing football in the fall, Summer football starts June 2nd.  Visit the athletics office to pick up a blue card and summer schedule. You must have athletics clearance paperwork and an up to date physical on file to be able to practice. NO BLUE CARD NO PRACTICE. We are building something special here at Auburn Mountainview! Come be a part of the family!

Calling all artists! Want to have your work featured in the AMHS Art Show? Submit your artwork by June 2nd with a completed entry form. You can turn it in to Mr. Vinnik, Mrs. Knuth, or Mrs. Board in Room 100. All mediums are welcome — show us your creativity! Don’t miss your chance to be part of one of the most colorful events of the year.

Seniors - graduation tickets will begin to be released on June 5th. All graduation requirements must be complete in order to pick up your tickets. Check on the status of your graduation requirements on the signs posted in the Career Center, the Activities Office and outside the Counseling office.  Scan the QR code and look for your lunch number, any final requirements that need to be done before you can pick up your tickets will be listed on the form. If you have questions about your High School and Beyond plan, visit the Career Center or ask your Lion Time teacher. If you are failing classes you need to graduate, connect with your teacher directly.   Counselors are updating the form daily.  

Seniors: Prom tickets are now $45–buy yours at the Bookkeeper’s office. 

Attention Students who are playing collegiate sport: check your email regarding the College Athletic Signing Event that will be held on June 2nd. 

Lions Soccer Fans: If you want to ride the Rooter Bus to go watch the boys’ soccer team play this Friday, you’ll need to pay $5 to the bookkeeper and then pick up a permission slip from the Activities Office. You will need to bring your completed permission slip and receipt to Mrs. Anderson in Activities no later than this Friday morning by 1st period. You will also need to buy a ticket to get into the game once the bus arrives at Spark Stadium. The cost is $10.45.


Happy Birthday Ms Botkin!

And Remember, Lions, Make everyday a GREAT DAY here at Auburn Mountainview!

